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Mentions 
 
Foreign Policy: Why Scientists Should Shape Environmental Policy 
https://foreignpolicy.com/2020/03/14/scientists-shape-environmental-policy-fracking-fossil-fuel-
pennsylvania-sustainable-future/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A fight over fracking at a Pennsylvania steel mill is forcing a reckoning among 
Democrats 
https://www.inquirer.com/politics/pennsylvania/us-steel-edgar-thomson-works-braddock-fracking-
20200317.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: DEP, company cleaning up Danville area contamination 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/031420/page/1/story/dep-company-cleaning-up-
danville-area-contamination 
 
Times News Online: Carbon Commissioners discuss Regulated Fill. 
https://www.tnonline.com/20200316/carbon-commissioners-discuss-use-of-regulated-fill/ 
 
Air 
 
UN Environment: The United States Clean Air Act turns 50: is the air any better half a century later? 
https://www.unenvironment.org/news-and-stories/story/united-states-clean-air-act-turns-50-air-any-
better-half-century-later  
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Noah Smith: Why taxing bad things isn't always good policy 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2020/03/17/Noah-Smith-Why-taxing-bad-things-isn-t-
always-good-policy/stories/202003170013  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: State park facilities closed for 14 days 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/state-park-facilities-closed-for-days/article_be3bdd86-0c9e-
5d3d-ab6a-fc2ee8180e22.html 
 
Bradford Era: Forest service releases prescribed burn plan 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/forest-service-releases-prescribed-burn-
plan/article_9cdf643c-9059-5e35-9f92-c38fed76d1fe.html 
 
Ridgway Record: DCNR closing facilities statewide; open spaces will remain accessible (pg 10) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%203-17-20.pdf 
 
exploreVenango: DCNR to Close State Park & Forest Facilities Statewide, Open Spaces Will Remain 
Accessible as Part of COVID-19 Mitigation Efforts 
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http://explorevenango.com/dcnr-to-close-state-park-forest-facilities-statewide-open-spaces-will-
remain-accessible-as-part-of-covid-19-mitigation-efforts/ 
 
Kane Republic: Allegheny National Forest 2020 prescribed burn plan (pg 2) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-03-17-20.pdf 
 
Butler Eagle: Butler Twp.looks at site for sports complex 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20200317/NEWS01/703179943/-1/news01 
 
Daily American: An agronomist joins Penn State extension in Somerset County 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/now/an-agronomist-joins-penn-state-extension-
in-somerset-county/article_c8763879-e530-51eb-8b80-23137ffd2b99.html  
 
Centre County Gazette: State park and forest facilities close; open spaces still accessible 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/state-park-and-forest-facilities-close-open-spaces-still-
accessible,1482749/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Pennsylvania state park and forest facilities closing for 14 days 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/pennsylvania-state-park-and-forest-facilities-closing-for-
days/article_20f8d3c2-67d9-11ea-b982-53918ea6828d.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Head of Pennsylvania agency says his team is working to combat CWD 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/head-of-pennsylvania-agency-says-his-team-is-working-
to/article_1d6c4249-9299-5b21-a188-3ae3905d2a0b.html 
 
ABC27: Access to trails, lakes, forests will remain open in state parks 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/access-to-trails-lakes-forests-will-remain-open-in-state-
parks/ 
 
Energy 
 
PublicSource: Moratoriums on evictions, utility shut-offs now are necessary, but policymakers should 
also plan for the post-coronavirus fallout 
https://www.publicsource.org/moratoriums-on-evictions-utility-shut-offs-now-are-necessary-but-
policymakers-should-also-plan-for-the-post-coronavirus-fallout/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Daily American: Eyesore-to-orchard plan unveiled in Prospect 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/active/eyesore-to-orchard-plan-unveiled-in-
prospect/article_c2d0476f-6d42-5045-9aa7-8adec5112364.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: ICON Development lands 3M for $100 million innovation campus in North 
Point Breeze 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/03/16/icon-development-draws-3m-to-north-
point-breeze.html 
 
Mining 
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Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Pessimism stalks coal country (Opinion) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/031420/page/6/story/pessimism-stalks-coal-country 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A fight over fracking at a Pennsylvania steel mill is forcing a reckoning among 
Democrats 
https://www.inquirer.com/politics/pennsylvania/us-steel-edgar-thomson-works-braddock-fracking-
20200317.html 
 
KDKA: Workers At Beaver Co. Shell Cracker Plant Say Construction Site Is Unsanitary Amid Coronavirus 
Outbreak 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/03/16/workers-at-cracker-plant-say-construction-site-is-
unsanitary/  
 
WTAE: Shell Cracker Plant to stay open amid Coronavirus concerns 
https://www.wtae.com/article/shell-cracker-plant-to-stay-open-amid-coronavirus-concerns/31690929  
 
Beaver County Times: Cracker plant to stay open for now, Shell says 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200313/cracker-plant-to-stay-open-for-now-shell-says 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX Midstream Partners 're-evaluating' capital allocation plans 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/03/17/cnx-midstream-partners-re-evaluating-
capital.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Acquisition of Peoples completed 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/03/16/acquisition-of-peoples-completed.html 
  
Pittsburgh Business Times: Local natural gas producers tell employees to work from home 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/03/16/local-natural-gas-producers-tell-employees-
to-work.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas drops below $2 per gallon at nearly 40,000 stations across the country 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/gas-drops-below-2-per-gallon-at-nearly-40000-stations-across-the-
country/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Gas prices plunge again in Washington, region 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/gas-prices-plunge-again-in-washington-
region/article_efd7823a-67be-11ea-afc2-4b692ea4ff9d.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Gasoline prices slide and will keep sliding, analysts predict 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2020/03/17/gas-prices-oil-COVID-10-
coronavirus-pandemic-oil-price-war-Russia-Saudi-Arabia/stories/202003160099 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Trump “scrams” nuclear future (Opinion) 
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https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/031420/page/6/story/trump-scrams-nuclear-future 
 
Vector Management 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Corps officials share Lanternfly info 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/corps-officials-share-lanternfly-
info/article_a22a3ee2-946d-50fa-a01c-b0ecc856f29a.html 
 
Waste 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Town targets junk vehicles: Nearly 70 cars, including several campers, 
removed in crackdown 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/031520/page/1/story/town-targets-junk-vehicles 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Antis Township to tackle Kerbaugh refuse pile project 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/daily_herald/news/antis-township-to-tackle-kerbaugh-refuse-
pile-project/article_44a7ff94-a324-545c-b1da-83ff27503cff.html 
 
Water 
 
Meadville Tribune: Governments in Crawford County announce public access changes (Water Authority) 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/coronavirus/governments-in-crawford-county-announce-public-
access-changes/article_91007eec-67f0-11ea-8025-5768ded331fa.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Linesville Borough Council hears presentation about Meadville's stormwater 
management plan 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/linesville-borough-council-hears-presentation-about-
meadville-s-stormwater-management/article_bff3daa2-67c6-11ea-ac70-9f787f1fca7d.html 
 
Bradford Era: Water authority breaks ground on redundant water 
www.bradfordera.com/news/local/water-authority-breaks-ground-on-redundant-water-
main/article_2e5ee92b-0140-5ec3-bec4-034e3ad1972d.html 
 
Clarion News: Clarion Borough stormwater fee bills coming soon 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_a8b41223-b4a3-5406-a121-
5fbbfbe256d5.html 
 
WICU-TV: Erie Water Works Suspending Service Terminations, Meter Replacements 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41901855/erie-water-works-suspending-service-terminations-
meter-replacements 
 
Daily American: City's $1.2M river-dredging, maintenance project begins 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/now/city-s-m-river-dredging-maintenance-project-
begins/article_c6b5fd0f-845d-5262-8d14-53f2cef1c64e.html  
  
Tribune-Review: Pine-Richland student earns Gold Award for work in Pine Community Park wetlands 
https://pinecreek.triblive.com/pine-richland-student-earns-gold-award-for-work-in-pine-community-
park-wetlands/ 
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Miscellaneous 
 
WPXI: Don’t mix these when cleaning for the coronavirus, local hazmat team warns 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/avoid-these-combinations-when-cleaning-coronavirus-local-
hazmat-team-warns/3WZYBZNBYJEFZA6B45OCRANAYQ/ 
 
Tribune-Review: These cleaning chemicals do not mix, warns Westmoreland hazmat team 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/these-cleaning-chemicals-do-not-mix-warns-westmoreland-
hazmat-team/  
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland County first responders safeguard against coronavirus 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-county-first-responders-safeguard-against-
coronavirus/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: EPA revises Endangered Species Act, pesticide registration process 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/epa-revises-endangered-species-act-pesticide-registration-
process/article_857ea5d4-64fe-11ea-a744-53e3f8fa79a2.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Greenfield bans burning  
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2020/03/greenfield-bans-burning/ 
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